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 March 14, 2024 
 

Jared Schippers, PE 
jared@albertsonengineering.com 
Albertson Engineering Inc. 
3202 West Main Street, Suite C 
Rapid City SD 57702 

 
RE: Whitewood Creek Restoration, Deadwood SD 
 Sites 1C, 2A, 2B, 3A, & 3B 

Cost Proposal #08 – Phase 2B Additional Electric Work   
  

Dear Jared, 
 
We are close to completing the Phase 2B electrical trench work.  Our electrical subcontractor HECI has notified 
us of additional cost not included in the previous Cost Proposal #7.  The added costs are divided into two 
categories:  
 

1. Re-work directed by BHE and additional residential electric service west of Taco Johon.  The 
residential electric service is additional to the plans and work outlined in addendum #2.  The re-work 
directed by BHE are changes after the latest plan established during the site meeting on February 13, 
2024.  Changes include:  

a. Extending 3” conduit into the secondary transformer rather than the switching module as 
shown on the Feb. 13th drawing.  

b. Additional 2” conduit and fiberglass sweeps for residential service.  
2. Additional Cost Associated with Relocation of Midco Pedestal to include: 

a. Additional fiberglass sweeps  
b. Wiring permit 
c. Meter can and wire  

 
The work outlined in item #1 has already been completed.  Item #2 work associated with the relocation of the 
Midco pedestal has not fully been completed.  The plans do not include work in our contract for relocating the 
Midco pedestal.  In a phone discussion with Blake from Midco he is assuming the City of Deadwood is paying 
for the work to relocate the Midco Ped.  The prices for the added work are as follows: 
 

1. $3,047.00 for Re-Work and Additional Electric Service  
2. $7,737.00 for Cost Associated with Relocation of the Midco Pedestal 

     
We appreciate the opportunity to provide this proposal and should you have any questions 
or comments please don’t hesitate to contact our office. 

 
Kind Regards, 

   Reid Hansen  
Reid Hansen, Project Manager 


